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The Harvard Club of Minnesota





and the





Harvard Alumni Association





express their sincere appreciation





to





Mary Doe





for service to our alumni


and


to our community








Panelist


Early College Awareness Program


April 12, 2007 – Sanford Middle School

















Chair		               			     President


Early College Awareness Event			Harvard Club of Minnesota








